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August 11, 2004

Mr. Kevin Holdwick

Michigan Department of Environmental Quality
Waste Management Division

P.O. Box 30241

Lansing, Michigan 48909-7741

Dear Mr. Holdwick:

Re: Clarification of Statement in MDEQ Letter Dated July 16, 2004
Return to Compliance, Monitoring Well Location @nd Abandonment
Former Peregrine (US) Inc. Coldwater Road Fagellity = Genesee Township, Michigan
MIR 000 020 743

The Michigan Department of Environmental-Qualify (MDEQ), Waste and Hazardous Materials Division
(WHMD), sent a letter dated July 16, 2004 tothe-Remediation and Liability Management Company Inc.
(REALM) approving REALM's Monitoring Well Abandonment Report (Report) dated May 28, 2004. The
July 16, 2004 letter stated “ .. if-at any laterdate either of the’two remaining monitoring wells in question
are located (MW-5 and MW-7)..." REALM would like)to clarify that, as identified in Section 1.0 (third
paragraph) and Figure 1 of the Report, and as shown on the boring logs for MW-5 and MW-7 presented
in Attachment B of the Report, no monitoring wells’were installed at these locations, because no water
was identified during drilling. Their notation as wells on drawings was apparently a proposed work artifact
from Peregrine documents and not representative of final conditions at the Site. All of the monitoring
wells installed at the Facility have been either properly abandoned or are currently in use and in good
condition. '

If you should have any questions regarding the well abandonment and documentation, please call me at
248-753-5799.

Yours truly,

REMEDIATION AND LIABILITY MANAGEMENT COMPANY, INC.

Chéryl Hiatt
REALM Project Manager
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Encl.

c.C: Marilyn Dedyne
Jean Caufield
Michelle Fisher
Glenn Turchan
Sylvie Eastman



